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From: Sharla Miller
To: Plan Commission Comments; Myadze, Charles
Subject: Raemisch Farms
Date: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 9:24:58 AM

Please postpone the development of this parcel until the effect of the F-35s is known as well as the
need for
parks and the need for community/urban farming acreage is increased.
 
Sharla Miller
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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From: susan McMurray
To: Plan Commission Comments; Myadze, Charles
Subject: Raemisch Farm - please refer, give time to work out a plan that benefits all parties
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 8:53:38 AM

hi Plan Commission members, 

Thank you for all of the efforts you make to make Madison work well and benefit its residents.

Regarding the Raemisch Farm - give this time, please. I live on the North side of Madison and
am very impressed with the level of involvement and concern for the various open spaces that
are currently experiencing changes that will affect the Northside, its residents, and the entire
city. 

The decision about the future of the Raemisch Farm is a no-going-back decision. I am urging
the Commission to give the Raemisch Farm Work Group more time to consider the many
factors that Northside residents will live with in the future.  The open land/environment,
housing concerns, the airport and possible F-35 presence, the nearby School Forest, the
neighbors, and traffic patterns are factors that merit a careful and deliberative process. Please
postpone approval of the Raemisch Farm zoning and plat.  

Thank you for considering my comments. 

Sincerely, 

Susan McMurray
1605 S. Golf Glen #C
Madison, WI  53704
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From: linzee82@aol.com
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Raemisch Farm Project
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 7:09:48 AM

My name is Lindsey Hernke and I live right next to the farm that is looking to be
reformed.  I wanted to express my sincere concerns to add more living.  My son goes
to Gompers Elementary and some of his friends go to Lakeview School.  Right now
my son is feeling overwhelmed by the amount of classmates he has compared to the
staff.  Adding more to this area would be a huge mistake to the welfare of the
students and impact their learning greatly.  We as a community need to think about
the community we already have and making sure we thrive.  

Sincerely,
    Concerned citizen.
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